
February 26, 1999 

Baker Environmental, Inc. 

Airport Office Park, Building 3 
420 Rouser Road 
Coraopoiis. Pennsylvania 15108 

(412) 269-6000 
FAX (412) 269-2002 

CH2M Hill 
5700 Thurston Avenue 
Suite 116A 
Virginia Beach, Virginia 22455 

Attn: Mr. Stewart Barnes 
Program Manager 

Re: Contract N62470-95-D-6007 
Navy CLEAN II, District III 
Contract Task Order (CTO) 0 100 
Draft Aquatic Assessment for Stone Bay 
Marine Corps Base, Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 

Dear Mr. Barnes: 

On behalf of Baker Environmental, I am pleased to submit the Draft Aquatic Assessment for Stone Bay for 
your review and comment. Two copies of the report have been forwarded to Ms. Katherine Landman at 
LANTDIV, and Mr. Mick Senus at MCB, Camp Lejeune. The final report will be prepared afier all comments 
are received. 

Should you have any questions regarding this submittal, please do not hesitate to call me at (4 12) 269-2055 
or Mr. Thomas Trebilcock, Baker Activity Coordinator, at (4 12) 269-205 1. 

Sincerely, 

BARER ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. 

4’-sc7-G 
Jeffrey P. Tepsic, P.G. 

JPT/lp 

cc: MS, Katherine Lanw LANTDN, Code 18232 (2 copies) 
Mr. Mick Senus, MCB, Camp Lejeune (2 copies) 
Ms. Lee Anne Rapp, P.E., Code 183 12 - LANTDIV (w/o attach.) 
Ms. Beth Collier, Code 02 115 - LANTDIV (w/o attach.) 


